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Dear Hojat ul-Islam Jafari,

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you, accompanied by M S Oskooei
Tabrizi, to pay a visit to our department. Your stand on war on violence has
much in common with ours. The central question is how to preserve peace and
avoid violence while simultaneously seeking justice and fostering freedom. If
you can come and visit us, we would also hope that through your visit, contacts
can be set up between our department and Islamic scholars like yourself who
are working for a peaceful world.

Yours sincerely,

T U Gnt

James O'Connell






